

BEAMS

Bible Education and Missionary Service
P.O. Box 10200 • 15444 Duckworth Road • Gulfport, MS 39505-0200
Phone (228) 832-1096 • Fax (228) 832-1695

Rene' J. Freret, D.D. President

Phone (228) 832-1096

April, 2019, Prayer Letter

Dear Fellow Helpers in the Lord,

We are still rejoicing over the National BEAMS Bible Conference, which was held on February 25-26, 2019. We have already started making plans for next year, February 24-25, 2020.

One of our speakers for next year will be Dr. Sam Davison. We are excited about him coming to preach for us.

We thank you for praying for us. Freda and I are doing well, traveling to churches to present the BEAMS Ministry and give out boxes of Bibles for people to mail. If you want us to come and share the BEAMS Ministry in your church, please call me at 228-324-4175.



Rene' and Freda Freret

BEAMS Biblical Heritage Exhibit

Dr. Mark Smith, Pastor of Faith Baptist Church in Tacoma, Washington, and a team from his church have organized and placed in display cases an exhibit on the History of the English Bible. Dr. Smith says that this is one of the finest Bible exhibits in the south. We hope to soon have it ready for you to see. For information on the Biblical Heritage Exhibit, please call the BEAMS office at 228-832-1096.

Jonathan Carr to Represent BEAMS in Nigeria

We are happy to announce that Bro. Jonathan Carr, Music Director at Faith Baptist Church, Gulfport, Mississippi, has been invited by Brother Mark Holmes, missionary to Nigeria, to represent BEAMS on BEAMS Bible Day, August 11, 2019. He will also be preaching to teenagers in their Youth Camp, and teaching on Youth and Music Ministries in their college.

Bro. Jonathan needs to raise \$4,000.00 to cover the travel expenses. Any help toward this need would be deeply appreciated. Offerings can be sent to: Jonathan Carr; c/o BEAMS; P O Box 10200; Gulfport, Mississippi.

For many years, BEAMS has supplied thousands of Bibles to Brother Mark Holmes for distribution to the newly saved. With the average income of \$1.00 a day, most people in Nigeria could not afford to purchase a copy of God's Word.

Freda and I would like to thank each of you for your prayers and support.

Your Missionaries,

René and Freda Freret

Lane J. Frerel